
Borough  of  Doylestown

Human  Relations  Commission

Wednesday,  March  27, 2024a- 7pm

Attendance:  Fred Stanczak,  Maxine  Katz, Stephen  Albert,  Christopher  Baccash,  John Fraser,  Freda Savana,  Student

Member  Thomas  O'Reilly,  and Borough  Manager  John Davis.

The Minutes  of  the  January  2024  meeting  were  approved  as submitted.

Community  Immigration  Forum.  Freda spoke  on some  positive  feedback  she received  from  her  contact  at Immigrant

Rights  Action.  They  are receptive  to participating  in the  panel  discussion  and will  await  more  details  from  the  HRC.

Members  of  the  local Ukrainian  community  are also interested  in participation.  The group  reviewed  possible  topics  and

discussion  points.  The plan  is for  less of  a legal immigration  discussion  and more  about  how  best  to assist  and welcome

new  members  of  the  community.  Maxine  will  reach  out  to the  Ann  Silverman  Health  Clinic  as well.

Old/New  Business: Local resident Donna Shannon attended the meeting to share information  on when to meet with

Ukrainian  immigrants  at St. Anne"s  Ukrainian  Catholic  Church,  which  she attends,  if the  HRC would  like  to do so.

John reminded  all that  Leadership  Award  nominations  are now  being  accepted.

Meeting  adjourned:  8:05 pm.

Respectfully  submitted,

Amy  Kramer

Minutes  Secretary


